
MEETING THE NEW 
FIRST AID REGULATION
will save you an arm and a leg.

Register today for a WHSCC workshop.



 To view the new First Aid Regulation visit
 http://www.gnb.ca/0062/regs/2004-130.htm

On January 1, 2005, the New Brunswick Government will enact 

changes to the workplace First Aid RegulationFirst Aid Regulation. 

These changes were introduced to:

•  Standardize training requirements

•  Formalize emergency workplace communications

•  Formalize emergency transportation procedures

The Workplace Health, Safety and Compensation Commission 

is hosting free workshops to help companies familiarize 

themselves with their new responsibilities under the 

amended regulation.

Find out what your company needs to do to meet the new 

conditions. Sign up todaySign up today by calling toll-free at 1 800 222-9775 

or visiting www.whscc.nb.cawww.whscc.nb.ca.

Save lives, and limbs. 
Sign up now.

http://www.gnb.ca/0062/regs/2004-130.htm

